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Called to order at 10:50 a.m.

Everyone enjoyed a very informative presentation from Beth Deragon on the Fair Credit Reporting Act,
Whistleblower Protection and Social Media.

Our next meeting will be held at the Primex Conference in May.

Norm spoke about pending legislation related to HR. If ANPEHRA can be of any assistance to any one in
understanding or dealing with this legislation please let us know. We can also work with NHMA in
letting our legislators know how we feel about the issues.

Treasurer’s Report.

Carol reported that we have 86 dues paying members and the checking balance as of the February
statement is $2,846.91.

Norm offered a thank you to the ANHPEHRA Board for assisting in putting this presentation together.
We have a program planned in December. Mark Broth has agreed to present and en of the year legal
review.

Respectfully submitted,
Sharon Patterson,

ANHPEHERA Secretary



